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TEXAS EASTERN UNIVERSITY

100 EAST BERTA L] TYLER, TEXAS 75701 . 214/595-0711
January 28, 1976

VICE PRESIDENT
FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Mr. Dennis Mortis
Rt. 10, Box 374AA
Tyler, Texas 75701

Dear Mr. Mortis:

Thank you for accepting our invitation to bring greetings from

the students at Texas Eastern University at the inauguration of

Dr. James H. Stewart, Jr. as President of Texas Eastern University.
This event will take place on Saturday, March 27 at 2:00 p.m. in
Harvey Hall, East Texas Fairgrounds. The platform party will assemble
in Rose Garden Center east of Harvey Hall at 1:30 p.m. Academic
regalia will, of course, be necessary for this ceremony. We will
arrange to provide you with regalia.

In view of the time element required for the entire program, we would
like to request that you plan for your greetings and remarks to cover
a period of from three to five minutes. Thank you again for helping
to make this a very meaningful occasion for President Stewart and
Texas Eastern University.

onald M. Anthony
Vice President for Academic Affairs

__DMA:ng



TEXAS EASTERN UNIVERSITY

100 EAST BERTA . TYLER, TEXAS 75701 . 214/595-0711

January 28, 1976

VICE PRESIDENT
FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Dr. Wayne H. McCleskey, Minister
Marvin United Methodist Church
300 W. Erwin

Tyler, Texas 75701

Dear Dr. McCleskey:

Thank you for accepting our invitation to bring the Benediction

at the inauguration of Dr. James H. Stewart, Jr. as President

of Texas Eastern University. As indicated in our recent telephone
conversation, this event will take place on Saturday, March 27

at 2:00 p.m. in Harvey Hall, East Texas Fairgrounds. The platform
party will assemble at 1:30 p.m. in the Rose Garden Center east of
Harvey Hall. Either clerical or academic regalia will be appropriate
for this occasion.

Thank you for helping us to make this a very méaningful occasion.

onald M. Anthony(
Vice President for Academic Affairs
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